
  

 

 
BLANKET UNSEALED METER PERMIT 

FOR TAXIS LICENCED WITH THE CITY OF CALGARY 
 
On 2022 May 11, City Council approved Administration’s proposed taxi meter rate 
increase effective immediately.  

 
The Director has authorized this Blanket Meter Permit in accordance with Sections 112 
(1) and 115 of the Livery Transport Bylaw 20M2021. 
 
This permit authorizes all taxis licenced with the City of Calgary Livery Transport 
Services to operate without a seal on the taxi meter and previous rate decals. The 
Blanket Meter Permit will be in effect 2022 May 11 to 2022 June 30.   
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding a meter rate, please contact 311.   
 
Sincerely, 

 

    
Abdul Rafih 
Chief Livery Inspector 
Calgary Community Standards 

 


